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IPF Travel application 20160303

Reference: 20160303 

Dear Dr Sriganesh Srihari,

I am writing in response to your request to The Ian Potter Foundation for funding for a Travel grant   To attend the 'San Antonio
Breast Cancer Symposium', San Antonio, Texas, USA, 8 ‐ 12 December 2015 

I am delighted to advise you that the Governors of the Foundation have considered the request for funding and have approved a
grant of $1,600.

Prior to payment and as previously advised, we require written confirmation of one or both of the following:

        1. abstract acceptance 
        2. conference registration receipt

This information can be emailed to me. Please include your reference number in the subject line of any email correspondence.

Once this information has been received, payment can be approved and forwarded to your University/Institute grant office
primary contact ﴾Cc'd in this email﴿.

The Standard Grant Conditions will be included with payment of the grant, however prior to this you may need to address the
following condition:

﴾7﴿ The Grantee must acknowledge the support of the Grantor in any published or display material related to the Project.

If you need a digital copy of the Foundation's logo for these purposes it may be requested from admin@ianpotter.org.au.

I look forward to receiving the information requested. Please be aware that I will be on leave from the 11th September until the 1st
of October. If you provide the above information this week, I will forward payment otherwise I will organise payment in early
October. If you have any questions, or there are any changes to your grant application please do not hesitate to contact me by
email or, if it's easier, by phone on 03 9650 3188.

Kind regards

Cecilia Gason 
Program Officer 
The Ian Potter Foundation 
3/111 Collins Street 
Melbourne Vic 3000 
Phone: ﴾03﴿ 9650 3188 
  
Find us on Facebook

This email contains confidential and/or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose
or use the information contained in it or any attachments to it. If you have received this email in error please notify us immediately

Cecilia Gason <Cecilia.Gason@ianpotter.org.au>

Thu 03/09/2015 17:01

To:Sriganesh Srihari <s.srihari@imb.uq.edu.au>;

Cc:Nicole Shively <n.shively@research.uq.edu.au>;
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by return email and delete the email. We accept no liability for any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses
interference interception corruption or unauthorised access. The Ian Potter Foundation Ltd ABN: 42 004 603 972


